6. A903040




From:

Sent: Tuesday, 27 September 2022 4:42 PM

To:

Cc: Cameron Grebe <cameron.grebe@nopsema.gov.au>
Subject: Tipakalippa Case - Meeting Request

Hil

Trust you are well?




Now that we have a decision on the Tipakalippa case, would it be possible to meet with Cameron to
discuss our proposed way forward?

We will accommodate any time and date convenient to NOPSEMA so to meet at the soonest
opportunity.

From Santos,_would attend.

Best regards

Santos

Santos Ltd A.B.N. 80 007 550 923
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